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Exemption for Sales of Gold, Silver, or Platinum 
Expanded Effective August 1, 2025 

Effective August 1, 2025, sales of gold, silver, and platinum bullion are exempt from sales and use tax, 
regardless of the sales price.   

For More Information 

This document is intended to alert you to the requirements contained in Florida laws and administrative rules. It does 
not by its own effect create rights or require compliance. 

For forms and other information, visit the Department’s website at floridarevenue.com or call Taxpayer Services at 
(850) 488-6800, Monday through Friday (excluding holidays). 

For a written reply to tax questions, email fdortaxpayerservices@floridarevenue.com. 

Want the latest tax information? 
  Subscribe to our tax publications or sign up

for due date reminders at floridarevenue.com/dor/subscribe 
  Visit the Taxpayer Education webpage at

floridarevenue.com/taxes/education for online guides and tutorials 
 Follow us on Instagram, LinkedIn, X, and YouTube
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mailto:fdortaxpayerservices@floridarevenue.com
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